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December 4, 2023

Tarrant County Commissioner Roy Brooks
Tarrant County Precinct # 1 Rk
100 East Weatherford Street

Fort Worth, Texas 76198-0601

Re: Remaining Funds from 2021Transportation Bond Program
Dear Commissioner Brooks:

The City of Benbrook thanks you, Mr. Abbas Rastandeh, and the Freese and Nichols team for
making the 2021 Transportation Bond Program a great success. The City was able to reclaim
portions of two heavily travelled collector streets, Timbercreek Road and Westpark Drive, that will
serve Benbrook residents for many years.

As the cost of these two reclamation projects came in significantly under budget, the City seeks
to use the remaining allocated funds from the Bond Program, approximately $225,000, to reclaim
a portion of Chapin Road from near Westerly Road to Williams Road. (Figure 1) The project
includes reconstruction of the intersection of Chapin Road and Williams Road. The estimated
construction cost for this project is $464,000.

Benbrook-Fort
Worth City Limits

Proposed Project
Location
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Thank you for your consideration of this project and for all you do for the citizens of Benbrook and
Tarrant County.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 817-249-6063 or bhowell@benbrook-tx.gov.

Sincerely,

Bennett C. Howell, lll, PE, CFM
Director of Public Services
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